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22nd June 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I have been called for jury service at Bournemouth Crown Court for two weeks, from 28th June 2021 until 9th July 

2021. I was able to defer this last May 2020, as I needed to lead our school through the height of the pandemic, 

however, despite trying, they will not permit me to defer this jury service for a second time.  

During this period, our school will in the very capable hands of my Deputy Headteacher, Deborah East, and the rest 

of the Senior Leadership Team. I have been told that jury service ends at 16.00 each day whereupon I will return to 

school to be updated on each day’s events.  

Please can I call upon your support to the school at this busy time of the year and I look forward to resuming my role 

after this jury service period ends.   

All best wishes,  

  

Dr Deborah Craddock  

Headteacher 
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